
From: Ebony Jones <ebjones@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 4:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Mary Ellen Messner <mmessner@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Re: Your ticket for Great Stories Awards Night 2023 
 
Hi Steve, happy Friday. 
 
Following up regarding Chicago Public Library staff who attended the Great Stories Awards Night on 
Thurs June 8th.  
 

Mary Ellen Messner, Shelley Hughes and Katie Eckert attended the event via a comp ticket. Lori 
Frumkin also attended, but paid for her ticket. 
 
Best, Ebony 
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